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PUBLIC NOTICE 

Public Notification of Update of Housing Bottom Lines to the City of Lower Hutt 

District Plan, 2023 

Section 55 of the Resource Management Act 1991 

Hutt City Council has resolved to alter its district plan to update figures for housing bottom lines, as 

required by clause 3.6 of the National Policy Statement on Urban Development 2020. Under the 

provisions of the Resource Management Act 1991 this change does not use the process in Schedule 

1 of the Act. 

This change became operative on 21 December 2023. 

The District Plan as amended by this change is available to view on Council’s website 

(https://hutt.city/housing-bottom-lines). 

 

Jo Miller 

Chief Executive 

21 December 2023 
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